
21st April 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is Eid today and over the weekend, if you are celebrating Eid we wish you all Happy Eid Mubarak. We hope everyone cel-

ebrating has a great day and a lovely time with your families.  

 

 

 

 

Year 6 are more than ready for their SAT exams starting on Tuesday 9th May. Mrs Bashir and Miss Irham have done a        

brilliant job in getting the children ready. All the children are excited for seeing how well they are able to do. Please make 

sure that your children come to school everyday so that they can show off everything they have learnt here at Primet.  

The theme for our assemblies is about having belief in our talents and the children across school constantly show us that 

they are willing to try their hardest always. Our netball teams showed this on Tuesday night where they went unbeaten in 

their latest competition. 

Again, this term we are giving a bike away to one lucky pupil who has 100% attendance for the term. 

The PTA are also organising the Primet School Summer Fair on Friday 30th June. If you would like to help or run a stall 

please either see a member of the PTA or make the school office aware of your interest. 

Remember any problems at home please contact school so we can help you in any way we can.  Please contact us if your 

circumstances change, even if it is not school related, we may have the answer or know where you can get support.  

I hope everyone has a great weekend and stay safe. 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Christopher Holmes  

Head teacher 

 

NEWS 

Follow us on Facebook  
www.facebook.com/primetprimary 

PE kits  
Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in school, if you 

need any support with this, please speak to the school office  
 

Year 4 Swimming  
Please ensure your child 
has their swimming kit in 

school every Thursday  

Who would like to win a bike!!  

Children with 100% attendance this term will all go 

into a draw. The winner will be announced on Friday 

20th July  



NEWS 
21st April 2023  

Certificate & Award Winners 
Reception - Patrick, Maisie, Richie-Ray 
Year 1 – Walker-Alan, Kohen,Miley-Rose 
Year 2 – Lola, Fred, Neva 
Year 3 –Riley, Codie-Leigh, Theo 
Year 4 –Ava, Zackary,Hope 
Year 5 –Kinza, David, Anwaar 
Year 6 –Sana, Florence, Bushra 
Lunchtime - KS1 - Richie-Ray KS2 –Khyzer 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Dairy  

31st March -BREAK UP 1.15pm  
17th April –Return to school  
20th April—Year 4 swimming sessions 
start  
2th April –Industrial Strike day (school is 
closed to all pupils except Year 5 and 6) 
1st May –Bank Holiday 
2nd May –Industrial Strike day (school 
closed to all pupils)  
4th May –Coronation Picnic  
8th May -Bank Holiday - SATS week (KS2)  
11th May Year 2 Fleetwood Trip  
15th May-KS1 SATS week  
17th May—Grandparents Lunch (Years 5 
and 6) 
29th May-Break up  
6th June –Return to school  

Keep an eye out for our Kings       

Coronation display in the cube in 

Colne. It will be displayed from the 

Tuesday 2nd May  

Coronation Picnic  

 

 

 

We would like to invite all Parents to our 

coronation Picnic on Thursday 4th May. 

12:00 - 1:00  

The picnic will take place outdoors 

(weather permitted) Please bring your 

own lunch and a picnic blanket.  

Grandparents Lunch  

Wednesday 15th May  

12.00 - 1.00pm  

We would like to invite Years 5&6                     

Grandparents to have lunch with their                 

grandchild, lunch will be provided by school at 

a cost of £2.50 per adult.  

There will be a choice of meals, order forms 

will be sent home with your child nearer the 

time.  


